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WEEK 9  TERM 4                                                                   3rd December, 2015 

Dear Parents,  
 
“Oink” - The Three Pigs at the Lieder Theatre was great, all the students were on their best behaviour 
and we had a lovely picnic lunch at Belmore Park.  Thank you to our generous P & C for paying for 
this whole school excursion. 
 
Our students had a great day working with Bill Dorman and helpers.  We appreciate your time and 
expertise.  Special mention to Jan Green who was with us all day and Kathryne for organising the day. 
 
Great candidate speeches for School Captain 2016 from Year 5 - find out who at Presentation     
Evening, Wednesday, 9th December at Taralga Memorial hall at 7:00 p.m. SHARP.  Students are    
required to wear full summer uniform and it would be appreciated if parents could bring a plate to 
share for supper.  Please support the P & C Raffle. 
 
Please return all library books and the School Survey - your input onto our school is valued. 
 
Reports go home next Thursday - as long as the photocopier cooperates!!!  16th December - P & C 
Disco and last day for students.  Don’t forget the Book Fair - on until Wed. 9-12-15 - great books!!! 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

Liza Duncan  
 Principal       
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Our students - Jackson, Clem, Javana, 

Cameron, Alec, Meg, Tom, Callum, Harry 

and Marshall enjoyed lunch in the park 

and a play on the equipment after the 

live performance of “Oink” The Three 

Pigs at the Lieder Theatre.  A great     

reward for all the great work throughout 

the year. 



P A G E  2  

Celebrating Success 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

      POSITIVE SIDE OF THE LEVEL SHEET - Week 8 Term 4, 2015 

Kinder:    Lilly Bell, Kobee Morgan, Clem Rees, Patrick Walsh 

Year 1:     Alec Rees 

Year 2:     Morgan Rees 

Year 3:     Ella Keith, Tom Sheridan 

Year 4:     Sarah Keith 

Year 5:      Mikayla Barber, Jessica Sharman 
 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY……To those students & staff celebrating their birthday in DECEMBER: 
 
Axel - 7-12 Mikayla - 11-12  Morgan - 23-12  Kobee - 31-12 
     Mrs Marshall - 27-12    

Year 6:      Chloe Neale 

K-1-2 - KIRRALONG CLASSROOM 
 

This week, K-1-2 have had a great week with our excursion to “Oink” - The Three Pigs at the Lieder 
Theatre and our picnic lunch at Belmore Park. 
 
We enjoyed our “mosaic day” with Bill and loved bashing and hammering and tiling!!! 
 
No readers or homework next week.  Please return all readers and library books. 
 
Thank you. 
 

Thank you, Mr Bill Dorman & 

all helpers - the children had 

a fantastic day making the 

mosaic flowers for our school  

garden. 



W E E K  9  

 

THE OFFICE CORNER:   
 

 Library books returned please. 

 Pretty quiet for parent requests but busier time than usual in the office at this time of year, getting ready 

for Presentation Night; Annual Financial Statement, Finance Rollover and the list goes on.  But it’s great! 

P & C NEWS -  

 

Just a reminder - It would be greatly appreciated if parents could bake a cake or slice to share for supper at Presentation 

Night. Raffle tickets will be available at the door, and winners will be drawn on the night.  Please return all tickets (sold or 

unsold) and money to the school office as soon as possible, or on the night. 

 

Look forward to seeing you all there. 

 

Have a great week, 

Regards from the P & C team. 

 

LIBRARY BOOKS - Students are asked to return ALL library books as soon as possible, please.  There will be now 
more  borrowing this year, we would like all books returned so the library shelves can be tidied ready for next 
year.  Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 

END OF YEAR - P & C DISCO 
 
Our end of year P & C Disco is on the last day of school during school hours 
at the Jamieson Hall. 
 
The theme is “Hollywood” so come dressed as a movie star.  (no revealing 
outfits please). 
 

TENNIS CLUB NEWS - There will be a working bee and BBQ on Saturday, 5th December at 1:00 pm - 

5:00 pm.  Everyone is welcome to come along and make light work of the grounds. 



 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLOCKWISE FROM TOP - 
Ms Grahame, Angus, Ray, Jessica, Mikayla, Sarah & Nash -  
Progress Awards 
Mikayla & Chloe getting ready to water our new plants 
Sarah using a different watering style 
Four of our Year 6 - 2016 - Angus, Jessica, Mikayla & Ray 
Ray in the spinning tyre at the Park 
Ms Grahame, Marshall & Regan at the Park 
Our students learning the Heel & Toe Polka for the disco 
Mikayla, Nash, Alec, Oliver & Tom - Swimming 
Jason, Marshall, Patrick, Hunter, Clem & Regan - Swimming 


